

Dear New Middle School Families,

I am writing to extend an official invitation for your son to participate in Running Start — our no-cost program designed to provide an additional orientation to Landon's Middle School. This optional, but highly encouraged, program is an opportunity for your son to meet some of his teachers, acclimate to the building, practice study skills, and spend time with a number of his classmates. Running Start is instrumental in helping students transition to the expectations of the Middle School community.

## **Dates**

- Forms I & II Running Start Tuesday, August 21—Thursday, August 23 3:30–6 p.m.
- Grade 6 Running Start
   Tuesday, August 28–Thursday, August 30
   3:30–6 p.m.

## **Other Information**

- Please pick and drop off your son at the Middle School entrance.
- Students can wear free dress as it is summer! Shorts and T-shirts are welcomed.
- Students do not need to bring any supplies, just themselves.

## **RSVP**

We are hopeful that your son will be available to join us and look forward to hearing from you about his participation. Please <u>click here</u> to RSVP.

Thank you,

Erin Duffy
Interim Head of the Middle School